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Meet the Teacher 

 

Hi,  

 

My name is Ms. Mamone and I’m looking forward to being the new Grade 1/2 teacher that 

will guide this class in finishing what is a very unique school year! Although we are only 

meeting through online platforms, I’m still very excited to get to know all of you. 

 

I will be taking over for Mrs. Malcolmson and working hard to make sure you have the best 

experience possible with online learning.  I have been working closely with Mrs. Malcolmson, 

Ms. Westoby and Mrs. Pessoa to make sure this transition is smooth for all of you. I have 

set up a blog, just like the other Grade 1 / 2 teachers, that you can check out here. On my 

blog you will see all of the same material and resources that Mrs. Malcolmson has been 

sharing with you, as well as a video message from me! 

 

In order to get to know each of you a little bit better I thought it would be fun to have each 

of you share a video of yourselves (with your parent or guardians permission), just like the 

one I’ve made,  to say hi.  

 

I know this is a challenging time for everyone, so remember - we will get through this 

together! 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions or concerns. In collaboration with 

the blog, I can be reached by email: lmamone@hwdsb.on.ca 

 

Looking forward to the adventure ahead of us, 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Ms Mamone 
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